
From: Shishir Lakhani  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 1:29 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Member Motion - Councillor Sheppard - Compassionate Richmond Hill 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Richmond Hill Councilors, 
I am a long-time resident and community supporter in Richmond Hill.    
This is a letter of support for the motion to have Richmond Hill become a recognized 
Compassionate City.   
I would strongly like to see Richmond Hill affirm the Charter for Compassion, and join 
the over 100 other communities worldwide. 
https://charterforcompassion.org/communities/participating-communities  
 
I regard this public declaration as one of the steps to being a compassionate 
community, one that truly cares for others.  Compassion would be a guiding principle for 
its governance. 
 
A group of residents have begun this journey. http://compassionateyorkregion.ca/  
It is the intention to have the other York Region municipalities affirm too.   
Wouldn’t it would be nice to have Richmond Hill the first! 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration, 
 
Shishir Lakhani  
73 Hillhurst Drive  
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4B 3C4   

http://compassionateyorkregion.ca/

